
Chairperson,  
Honorable Ministers,  
Director General,  
Ladies and Gentlemen. 
 

Liberia is pleased to express her appreciation to the 
Director General for her glaring yet succinct deliberation 
on what WHO/AFRO has accomplished during these 
Challenging times globally.  
 
 In Liberia, the Impact of WHO/Afro is felt not only with 
some resources but the appointment of Dr. Peter Clement 
who has worked with us during Ebola and now working 
with us as a Team that is gradually making some 
significant progress against COVID-19 not being 
complacent because it is not over until it is over.  
 
As we conglomerate through this visual field, it is critical 
that WHO continues to drive technological innovative 
means that will impact us in sharing best practices in 
dealing with both epidemics and building health systems.  
 
As we continue to battle COVID-19, I plead with my 
colleagues not to forget about routine health services and 
we look forward to WHO Afro to share some best 
experiences with us. 
 
I wish to express special thanks to the Secretariat.  Liberia 
stands ready to share her experiences. 
 
 
I Thank You, Madame Chair. 
 


